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Village of Millington 
Regular Planning Commission Meeting 

Tuesday, January 19, 2021 
Roll Call 

Present: Bremer, Bonadurer, Nesbitt, Reinert, Suttle, T.Wager  
Absent: Bremer, Dean, R.Wager 
Attending: Bassett, Long 
 
Others: Mr. & Mrs.Pezo 

 
Call to Order: 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson T.Wager in the Village Council 
Chambers at 6:20 p.m. 

 
All recited the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Accept the Minutes 
 
Bonadurer moved, Nesbitt seconded, PASSED the motion to accept the minutes as 
printed for the December 15, 2020 Regular Planning Commission Meeting Minutes.  
6 yeas 0 nays 0 abstain  Roll Call:  Bremer,  Bonadurer, Nesbitt, Reinert,  Suttle, T. Wager 
 
 
Public Comment:  None  
 
Old Business:  None 
 
 
New Business 
1.  Discuss Training Survey Results 
 
Reinert moved Bonadurer seconded PASSED the motion to accept the training survey 
results and agree to 8 hours of training for 2021.  
6 yeas 0 nays 0 abstain  Roll Call:  Bremer,  Bonadurer, Nesbitt, Reinert,  Suttle, T. Wager 
 
 
2. Review ideas from RRC sections 5 & 6 
Redevelopment plan for the businesses was discussed. Rosati’s, Millington Inn, 
McKatm’s, Thrift Shop , Old Henderson Drug Store, 22 acre lot in village.  
 
 
3.   Review ideas for working on Local Development Plan 
The board discussed adding this to meeting periodically to keep up on the progress being 
made on the goals. 
 
 
4. Discuss report that will be given at the joint meeting.  Ted Wager offered to 
give the report. 
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5.  Annual Requirements of the RRC  - Mrs. Long presented a spreadsheet of all the 
annual requirements of the RRC 
 
 
Adjournment: 
Nesbitt moved, Bonadurer seconded PASSED the motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:34 
p.m. 6 yeas 0 nays 0 abstain   
 
The next Regular Planning Commission Meeting will be on  
February 16, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.                                                                                                                       
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Gailan Reinert 


